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USACE announces the launch of its new Regulatory Request System (RRS). RRS is designed 
to make the review of permit requests a transparent and efficient process for the public. RRS, 
currently in a beta version, provides general information on the Regulatory Program and allows 
the public to submit pre-application meeting requests and jurisdictional determination requests.  

Additional capability is scheduled in Spring 2024. This added capability will allow users 
the ability to electronically submit individual and general permit applications and other 
necessary information, saving time and reducing the need for paper-based 
submissions. 

RRS will streamline the permit application process and underscores USACE 
commitment to modernizing our application process, meeting user expectations, and 
providing a transparent, straightforward process for the timely review of permit requests.  

Stay tuned for further updates on the full release of the RRS. Please click on the 
following link to access RRS: rrs.usace.army.mil 

For additional information on or to provide feedback on RRS, please contact the 
rrs@usace.army.mil.  
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